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Mrs H Khinda, Head of Hulme Hall Pre-School 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all—a special welcome to our new 
starters who are settling in brilliantly!  I hope you all enjoyed the festive period 
and the children are ready to face the busy term ahead.  

Parent Partnership 

We work extremely hard to ensure that your children benefit from the time they spend 
at school.  In the coming weeks, we will be sending out parent questionnaires to give you 
the opportunity to tell us what you think about our Pre-School and the service we 
provide.  Your views, feedback and ideas are important to us, so please do take time to 
complete the questionnaire. 

We also have a comments box in the main entrance for your suggestions.  Please feel 
free to use it – we will always put your ideas to good use! 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to working with you in 2020.  

Nut Free Zone 

As a small number of our children have serious nut allergies, please 
remember we are a NUT FREE school when you are providing 
snacks /packed lunches for your child.  

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Our Learning Theme 

We will begin the term with the topic of ‘winter’, talking 
about the season and discussing the weather and climate.  
The children will learn about the different clothes we need 
to wear to keep us warm and how nature changes during the 
winter season.  

As always, we will follow the interests of the children in 
developing this topic and other topics throughout the term.  



Have You ‘Liked’ Us Yet? 

If you haven’t already, please don’t forget to like our 
Facebook, Instagram and Twitter pages! We put regular 
updates on there as well as pictures of all the fantastic 
activities we get up to!  We would also appreciate  any 
reviews from you all on the ‘Review’ section on Facebook. 

Twitter  @HulmeHallPreSch 

Facebook @HulmeHallPreSchool 

Instagram @hulmehallpreschool 
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Journey 

Please do take the time to access 
your child’s Electronic Learning 
Journey.  You can be a part of it by 
adding your own comments and 
photographs.   

If you are unable to log on or 
require a new password, please let 
us know. 

School Closure and Severe Weather Procedures 

Although the weather is unseasonably mild at the moment, I would ask that you remind 
yourselves of our School Closure Policy should we be hit by bad weather.  This can be found on 
our website under About Us/Policies/School Closure Policy. 

We will also use our website and social media to update you of any potential closures.   

Have you been to one of our free Stay and Play sessions yet?  They are a great way to 
meet other parents and bring younger siblings into Pre-School.  Why not invite any 
friends with young children?  We are running two sessions this half term on Friday 10th 
January and Friday 7th February and look forward to seeing you there! 


